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Beatrice Foods Co. to Restructure
 
PHOENIX -- Beatrice Companies, Inc. announced today that a major 
restructuring of business units will be completed by the end of the 
month.

The change is more of an internal change, which will help facilitate 
better serving our customers, and realigns our Beatrice Foods Co. 
subsidiary, and will see Beatrice Distribution, Inc., and Beatrice Foods 
International Company merged into Beatrice Foods Co.

Beatrice Foods Co. will be the parent company of both Beatrice 
Distribution and Beatrice Foods International.

Beatrice Distribution will be focused on the institutional and food 
service aspect of Beatrice Foods, and will work with accounts in the 
restaurant and institutional sectors that require janitorial supplies 
and food products.

Beatrice Foods International will be the international business unit 
that will coordinate export of Beatrice Foods products, and work closely 
with customs.

As part of the restructuring, we will also recongure our popcorn 
packaging to offer a labeling alternative for Arizona local customers 
that prefer a local themed packaging for their store locations.  This 
has been of major importance to our customers, and we have listened to 
their pleas with this regards, and further details will be forth coming 
on this.  As a member of Local First Arizona, both our ClassyCrisps 
Gourmet Popped Corn and famous Tarasov Herbal Dressing & Sauce are 
both produced in Arizona.

About Beatrice Foods
 
Beatrice Foods Co.(www.beatriceco.com) manufactures Classy Crisps Gour-
met Popped Corn and Tarasov Herbal Dressing & Sauce.  Beatrice Foods Co. 
is renowned for our unique and high quality food products.


